
Dr. Mamatha Gandham (S175CWG02) has been awarded the Fulbright Nehru Postdoctoral Research 

Fellowship for the year 2025-2026. 

 

 

Dr. Mamatha Gandham is a School of Human Studies alumna. 

She did her M.Phil in 2016 as a scholar of the AUD-CWDS 

M.Phil. programme in Women’s and Gender Studies and was 

later awarded a Ph.D. Degree in Women's and Gender Studies 

programme in the year 2023.The title of her thesis was ‘Women 

as Trade Unionists in India: A Case Study of the Centre of Indian 

Trade Unions’ 

 

 

 

 


